
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the final term of Year 6. I hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable Easter Holiday. I am extremely 
proud of the hard work and mature attitude Year 6 have had this year and I look forward to our final term together. 
This term will be exceedingly busy with SATs week fast approaching and the excitement of the school play and trip to 
the Eden Project. Below is the curriculum map for the Summer Term.  

Literacy: The first few weeks back we will be doing practice SATs papers and SATs revision, thus mainly focusing on 
grammar and comprehension.Then, post SATs we will continue to master our writing across different genres, including 
Poetry (Fiction); Plays and Scripts (Fiction); Narrative and letters (Fiction).  

Numeracy:  The first few weeks will be doing SATs Assessment and SATs Revision.  Then, post SATs we will continue to 
master our maths, which includes problem solving, maths investigations and transition maths.                                                   

R.E: Pentecost (Serving), Reconciliation (Inter-relating) and Universal Church (World). 

Science: Living things and their habitats and light. 

ICT: Coding and Applications. 

History: Communication changing over time. 

Geography: Where does all our stuff come from & Damaging our World. 

Design & Technology: Mindset reflection, including posters and leaflets giving an insight on having a positive mindset 
in Year 6.. 

PE: The children have P.E on Monday and Wednesday afternoon. 

Your continued support at home is invaluable to help your child’s progression this year. Please encourage your child to 
engage in a wide variety of texts, including fiction and non-fiction, especially checking comprehension. As you know 
already, this is a very important term and we will be doing lots of work in school but practising and going over work at 
home would be very beneficial. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if there are any questions regarding the curriculum 
or any other matter. I am available after school on most evenings or you can make an appointment through the office.  
Many Thanks. 

Fiona Marsh (Year 6 Class Teacher) 

END OF YEAR EXCITEMENT! Lots of fun 
things are coming up at the end of the year.  
Trips to the theatre, plays to perform and our 
exciting end of year trip. Something to look 
forward to!
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SATs week is fast  approaching so we will be 
working hard.  We will be revising and 
consolidating all we have learnt in 
preparation. Your support at home with home 
learning is much appreciated.

A Poem for Year 6

Don’t get stressed.
Just do your best.

Remember, you’ve been 
blessed,

with skills SATs can’t test.


